
Village of Glandorf 
203 N Main Street, PO Box 91 

Glandorf, OH  45848 
419-538-6953 

 
 

Dear Resident, 

At the council meeting on 3/4/2025, the Glandorf Village Council approved a water usage 
rate increase through Ordinance #1526. This increase is effective on May 1, 2025, billing.  

The Village Council and the Board of Public Affairs reviewed the current rates and 
determined that a 5% water usage rate is necessary to offset the Village of Ottawa water 
increase of 9% and sewer increase of 3%. With our water rate of $6.53 per thousand 
gallons water used, the increase will now be $6.86 per thousand gallons water used. There 
will not be an increase in the sewer or storm sewer rates at this time.  

If there are any questions or concerns, please contact the Village Administrative Office at 
419-538-6953. The office is open from 8:00 a.m. till noon Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, 
and Friday. The office is also open from 6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m. Monday evenings.  

Sincerely,  

David Dalrymple 
Mayor 
 
Chris Recker 
President of Public Affairs 
 

 


